
Delays to Pensions Savings Statements for Tax Year 23/24 

 

The issue of the delayed Pension Savings Statements for 23/24 will 

commence from 6 February, with statements uploaded to SCIO, this is 

available on both MODNET and through the Defence Gateway. This 

application is available for all three services and is accessed using your 

PUID and MODNET password. If accessing via MODNET the PSS will be 

available via My Profile under Attachments, if accessing via Defence 

Gateway use the menu to navigate to your ‘my attachments’. Once 

statements are uploaded you will receive a notification via your MODNET 

email address. 

 

Where a statement has not been issued via SCIO and you were on the ‘at 

risk’ list an email will be sent to your MODNET address by 14 February 

which will either state that you have not exceeded and therefore no 

statement will be sent, or your calculations are still pending, and you may 

receive a statement. 

 

Members should note that SCIO is the distribution hub and cannot answer 

questions or queries related to your PSS. If you have questions related to 

the content of your PSS use the contact details in your letter, if your inquiry 

is about the issuing of your statement email People-

AFPensionSavingsStatement@mod.gov.uk.  
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